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**Reminder** 

Dear Parents/Carers 

You are reminded that the next instalment of £140 for the Hospitality trip to St Omer was due 
on or before the 1st September 2024. 

If you have not already done so, please email a copy of your child's passport and EHIC/GHIC. 

For any questions please do not hesitate to contact us at trips@kgaeasthampstead.uk and 
please disregard this message if you have already made payment. 

With best wishes, KAEP Trips 

 

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 

 


